
 

 
 

 

GREEN TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION – 2022-2023 
 

Green Hills School will be accepting registration forms for the 2022/2023 

school year beginning January 19, 2022 – March 1, 2022.  Students must be 5 

years of age by 10/1/2022.  Registration information is available on our website:  

www.greenhills.org.  Please click on the “Our District” section to see all forms 

needed to complete the registration process.  Any questions contact the  

main office at (973) 300-3800. 

 

http://www.greenhills.org/

